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Dear Future Liberty Band Member,
We are EXTREMELY excited to welcome you to the Liberty Band family for next year.

As we continue to grow and continue to improv, we are always looking for ways to make the band stronger and to
help each player achieve their individual goals. With that in mind, it is important for us to get this information in
your hands earlier than ever, so you are aware of some VERY IMPORTANT dates and procedures for next year.

We are very excited about the possibility of having close to 200 wind players and percussionists in next year’s band
program! Our audition process is designed to fit you appropriately into one of our four performing concert groups
for next year. This process is designed to give you a better chance at showing us what you are truly capable of on
your instrument. Independent judges have been hired to hear your audition on WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24. Read the
following information VERY CAREFULLY so you know what to expect.

DATES FOR YOUR AUDITION EXPERIENCE

Monday, April 8, April 15, and April 22
ALL students will come to Liberty HS for “Spring Visual Training”

May 6" OR May 13t
ALL band parents need to attend one of the two MANDATORY parent meetings
from 6:00 — 7:15 PM in the Library.

Wednesday, April 24th
Brass and Woodwind players will audition LIVE for independent judges.
Audition materials can be found on the website at www.libertyhsband.com/futuremembers beginning on April 8, 2024

Please go to our website at www.libertyhsband.com/futuremembers in order to access additional details and
information regarding the band program. Remember, EVERYONE is a part of the Liberty Marching Band!

In addition, we are also including some particularly important calendar information for you to use as you plan your
spring and summer months. Additional information will be discussed throughout the remainder of the semester in
band classes. As always, the most updated schedule information will be found at www.libertyhsband.com/calendar
(the schedule is typically available up to a year in advance). Please also keep reminding other fellow band students.

While it is satisfying to reflect on how the band program has developed over the years, it is even more invigorating
to envision our collective future. As a staff, we are thrilled about your participation in what we consider to be the
best organization Liberty High School has to offer. On behalf of all of us, let us be the first to say ...

WELCOME TO THE FAMILY!!

Musically yours,

Jamie Weaver Cecily Yoakam
weaverja@friscoisd.org yoakamc@friscoisd.org
Director of Bands Associate Director of Bands
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